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Christopher O'Brien

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 3:47 PM

To: Christopher O'Brien

Cc: Donna Conkling; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); 

Bill Stern; dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl 

Finger; Matt Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Another "water" message on Scarsdale Moms

Attachments: November 10, 2015 Board of Trustees Meeting.pdf

 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 3:46 PM 

To: Lena Crandall 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Stephen Johnson; Robert Cole 

Subject: Re: Another "water" message on Scarsdale Moms  
  

Lena-- Steve Johnson, the head of the Water Department, will attend tonight's BOT meeting and 

speak on this subject. Please note that we have spoken on this topic and the notices that 

have accompanied recent water bills in the past.  See the Village Manager's comments in 

the attached minutes of the BOT meeting of November 10, 2015 at page number 443 (pdf page 

8) starting about a third of the way down the page.  Please pass this on as you see fit. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 2:40 PM 

To: Lena Crandall 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Stephen Johnson; Robert Cole 

Subject: Re: Another "water" message on Scarsdale Moms  
  

Got it.  Thanks. FYI, I was asked about this at the monthly SNAP meeting last night and 

summarized the situation we are in based on past discussions of this subject with the Staff. 

 

Steve and Steve -- Let's plan to address this evening. Also cc'ing Rob Cole. 

 

JM 

From: Lena Crandall <lena.crandall@verizon.net> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 2:32 PM 

To: Mayor 
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Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Stephen Johnson 

Subject: Re: Another "water" message on Scarsdale Moms  
  

There wasn’t any attachment.  Please see the note from FaceBook highlighted in red 

below.  Sorry I didn’t copy the resident’s name.  Lena 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

Here is another posting from the Scarsdale Moms FaceBook page: 

 
Is anyone concerned about our drinking water? If you read the enclosed letter in our town water bill, it 

is very scary. We not only have failed to meet treatment requirements for over a year but we are being 

fined by the state- to which we the taxpayers must make good on. What's going on? Is there a group 

already discussing this with the mayor? Do we need to attend a village meeting and voice our concerns? 

Thoughts? 

 


